__Thank you for your help through the COVID 19 pandemic

The Representative The Worshipful the Mayor
Deputy Lieutenant for the Ealing of the London Borough
London Borough of Ealing Togethef of Ealing Councilior

R Kornicki CBE DL Dr Abdullah Gulaid

Mayor's Parlour Ealing Council Town Hall New Broadway London W5 2BY
Direct line 020 8825 8630 Email mayor@ealing.gov.uk
John Holdsworth
West London Masonic Centre
Churchfield House, Churchfield Road

W13 9NF
10th September 2020

Dear John,

The Representative Deputy Lieutenant and The Mayor of Ealing on behalf of Ealing Council wish to
celebrate the full range of contributions that have been made by individuals, and community groups,
in response to the COVID 19 crisis and we want to express our deepest appreciation to everyone
involved in this remarkable community effort.

It is in this spirit that we are writing to thank you for the action you took to help those who were
most affected by the unprecedented conditions faced as a result of the national lockdown between
23 March until end of July 2020.

We would particularly like to celebrate what you have done and how it helped others, through
comments that have been shared with us:

John Redmond has told us that since the beginning of lockdown the Masonic Centre has provided
over 10,000 prepared meals for people in need. The West London Masonic Centre has also provided
support and food parcels to a charity supporting homeless people and other individuals in need. The
West London Masonic Centre has provided this support through its own charity funds.

You, John, have led these efforts from the centre and been active in seeking opportunities to
support and help those in need whereever possible.John Redmond has told us that since the
beginning of lockdown the Masonic Centre has provided over 10,000 prepared meals for people in
need. The West London Masonic Centre has also provided support and food parcels to a charity
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